
I just read another item in the Beulah Beacon, 06-28-01, about the unfairness of 
switching to central time in October.  If people are to lazy to get out to vote 
or have to send in form letters unsigned the thier voice should not now be 
heard.  If they are still unhappy in the next election cycle they should get a 
petition for a new vote.  I still feel that because the vast majority of the 
residents do business in the central time zone that is where we belong.  Farmers 
that I have known don't work by the clock anyway they work by the weather.  
Thank You  Carl Cooper  


